











4th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Information about School Uniform Expectations for Year 6 Pupils

Later today all the children who have ordered 'Hoodies' will be bringing them home. From Tuesday 9th May these will become agreed uniform for our year 6 pupils. They can wear them with pride until the end of term.

However, we do expect all the children in Year 6 to comply with the rest of the uniform policy. Over the last few weeks some children have been wearing inappropriate clothing for PE. Children should not be wearing any T-shirts with logos or sparkles on, or that are cropped and sleeveless. The PE Kit is a plain white T-shirt and all children in year 6 will be expected to be wearing one for PE. The expectation is that they will also wear black shorts, black jogging bottoms or black leggings. The shorts should be normal PE shorts, we do not allow tight fitting gym shorts.

Please can I also remind you that long hair should be tied up, no jewellery is permitted excepted a simple wristwatch, and a small pair of stud earrings. We also do not allow make up.

We are really looking forward to seeing the children in their 'Hoodies' and appreciate your support in ensuring that your child follows the uniform expectations.

If you do have any problems with supplying your child with the correct uniform then please do not hesitate to get in touch with us and we will do all we can to help.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Armstrong Executive Headteacher

Alelen Armsbrong



